
Please note: Cancellations may occur due to lack of interest, weather conditions, or at the discretion of the MVC over unforeseen circumstances. 

Questions? Email communityengagement@mansfieldtwp.com or call 609-298-0542 ext. 1027. 

 
The New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission 
MOBILE INSPECTION UNIT 

is coming to Columbus. 
 

Date: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 

Location: Mansfield Community Park 
24594 East Main Street, Columbus, NJ 08022 

Hours of Operation: 8:30am to 2:30pm 

No appointment necessary. 

INSPECTIONS WILL TAKE PLACE ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS. 
 

The Mobile Inspection Team will be performing initial inspections on 
gasoline-powered vehicles. No re-inspections will be permitted.  

Inspections on vehicles can be up to 60 days prior to the inspection 
sticker expiration date. 

Please bring the vehicle needed for inspection, driver's license, vehicle 
registration, and proof of New Jersey insurance.  

Learn more at https://nj.gov/mvc/inspection/aboutinsp.htm.  
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